
 

 
 
13 February 2024 
 
Ref: DOIA 2324-1429  
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-25351-e02e65bb@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe John, 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 January 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following: 
 

Dear Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment, I would like to request the following 
information: 

1. The date, time and location of your initial meeting with the new Immigration Minister for 
your department.  

2. A list of attendees at this meeting  
3. The cost of any flights and accommodation for staff who reside outside of wellington to 

attend this meeting. 
4. Any documentation provided at the meeting.  
5. All notes (including handwritten notes) taken at the meeting by department staff.  
6. A copy of any emails sent by department attendees or all staff communications regarding 

the meeting with the new Minister. 

I am writing to advise you that MBIE has decided to extend the period of time available to make a decision 
on your request under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act, as consultations necessary to make a decision on your 
request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. MBIE will 
notify you of a decision on your request no later than 27 February 2024. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the 
time limit. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Jack Price 
Manager, Ministerial Services 
Associate Deputy Secretary Immigration Branch 
Immigration New Zealand 
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